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From the Desk of Ms. Susan

It is hard to believe it is going to be May tomorrow.  Where has
the year gone already.  Mother Nature hasn't quite decided if
she is ready to let us have a Spring yet, so please keep
sending your students with clothing to go outside for the day.

We have a new Wednesday Club for our final month.  Ms. Gabi
Morey will be taking out students for hikes every Wednesday.
 Flyers went home last Friday.   

As always is you have questions or suggestions please feel
free to call me on my cell at (970) 759-5869.

Children's Kiva Montessori
Week At A Glance

5 day week

Monday, May 1st --  
** Mission and Vision Committee Meeting - 3:00pm -
Beech Campus
** Upper Elementary Field Trip to the Science
Museum in Monticello, Utah
** PTO Meeting - 5:30 - Beech Campus

Tuesday, May 2nd -- 

A Message from your Board of
Directors

On April 25th, the Cortez City Council unanimously approved our
Conditional Use Permit for the buildings on East Empire Street.  We will
bring you more information as this process develops.

Thank you for your continued interest and support.

Stacey R. Weyand
Childrens Kiva Montessori School 
Board of Directors - Member

 

When: Monday, May 1st, 5:30 pm - 6:30 pm

Where: Children's Kiva Montessori School @ 25 N. Beech
Street, Cortez

Please come and bring a side dish food to share. FREE Pizza!
FREE Childcare!

Bring any suggestions or concerns to the meeting. Current
items up for discussion are:

1. Teacher Appreciation Celebration
2. Spring Fundraiser and 
3. Increasing avenues for parent involvement.



Tuesday, May 2nd -- 
** Kiva Cafe' 7:30 - 7:45
** SAC Committee Meeting - 4:00 - Beech Campus

Wednesday, May 3rd --
** Wednesday Club - Hiking Club with Gabi Morey

Thursday, May 4th   --      
** Kiva Cafe' 7:30 - 7:45

Friday, May 5th --

Saturday, May 6th -- 
** Kiva PTO Garage Sale at the Children's House

Please join the PTO on Monday to help keep our school
AMAZING! It is through you the involved parents and teachers
that this school continues to succeed.
If you are not able to attend but have something that you would
like to ask please email it to kivapto@gmail.com. Thank you.

Dena Thomason
PTO President

Kiva's Got Talent

The 2nd annual Kiva's Got Talent show will be held May 10th at
12 noon.  Registration forms went home with students on
Friday.  Please be sure to join us for the fun filled afternoon.

mailto:kivapto@gmail.com

